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October 12, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rayburn, 
 
 
 
 
We have worked with you for over one year now, from the original idea for our product, to the 
development of our relationships and our business plan, to the current time when we are preparing to 
launch.  I would like to express my sincere thanks and appreciation for your professionalism and the 
value of your input at every stage of this process.  Your advice has been wise, you have delivered 
what you promised, your knowledge of the industry is clear, and you have made the experience 
painless and stress-free.  As someone who understands the value of good advice, I would not hesitate 
to recommend your services to anyone wanting to maximize their odds of success. 
 
. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 

	
Richard Nahas MD CCFP DCAPM ABIM 
Founder, Seekers Centre 
Assistant Professor, Department of Family Medicine, University of Ottawa 


